
Joto High School English Presentation 
 

   6 groups of Joto high school students will give presentations on 

what they have researched based on their interests for a year.  

We would like those who are interested in discussing these 

current issues to come to see them.  The details are as follows.  

 

 

Date       July 20th Saturday      PM1:30～PM3:30 

 

Place       Tokugin Tomony Plaza   ＊Ten minutes’ walk from Tokushima Station 

            Website:  https://wwwtokuginplaza.com/own/index.asp 

Conference Room on the 3rd floor 

 

Schedule   13:00～    Check-In 

13:30～13:40   Opening Ceremony 

13:45～14:45   English Presentation 

14:50～15:30   Group Discussion 

             ＊You can ask more questions and exchange opinions.  

15:30     Closing Ceremony 

 

Titles of Presentations 

(1) Say What You Mean, Mean What You Say 

(2) Heading for a Decarbonized Society   

(3) Will English Maintain Its Position as the Lingua Franca? 

(4) Solving the Humanitarian Crisis in Syria 

(5) Can We Stop Teachers’ KARO-SHI? 

(6) Is It Possible for AI to Reduce False Accusations?  

 

 Applications  Send us an e-mail with the following information by July 17th. 

             ①Your name   ②School name or your job 

             ③Whether you want to join the group discussion or not 

               If you wish to join, please write the top 3 topics you are interested in. 

 

       E-mail address:   tanaka_chizu_1@mt.tokushima-ec.ed.jp 

        

Inquiry   Tanaka Chizu 

           Joto Senior High School 

1-5 Naka Tokushima Tokushima 

               770-0853 

        Tel    088-653-9111 

        Fax    088-653-3103 

E-mail    tanaka_chizu_1@mt.tokushima-ec.ed.jp  

 


